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coastwatch@gmail.com

From: Madore, David
Sent: Monday, January 3, 2022 4:03 PM
To: Green, Robert L
Subject: Lincolnville Pier 
Attachments: Lincolnville Pier Petition_2022-01-03 11-47.pdf

Hi Bob, 
Sen. Curry received the attached petition from John Pincince and others regarding the Lincolnville Pier project. I told him 
that I would forward it to you for the record and review. 
Best, 
Dave  
 
David R. Madore 
Deputy Commissioner 
Maine Department of Environmental Protection 
(207) 287-5842 (desk) 
www.maine.gov/dep 
 


